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Happy, Kim

From: Davis, Helen
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2005 7:38 AM
To: Happy, Kim
Cc: Meyer, David; Mankin, Suzie; Fischer, Janis
Subject: FW: Micro-Tel Inc. (Payphone)

 Please enter this information as a BCES.  Thanks!

-----Original Message-----
From: James Jokerst [mailto:jjokers@toast.net]
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2005 3:23 PM
To: helen.davis@psc.mo.gov
Subject: Micro-Tel Inc.

Dear Ms. Davis:

The above referenced company has been out of business for over 4 years now.
On several occasions I have written letters to the PSC but still the mail comes. I explained this several times now 
since the Statement of Revenue keeps coming. I sincerely hope this answers all of the PSC concerns.
My address is 4704 Pine Glen Ct.
St. Louis, MO. 63128-3925

Sincerely,

James Jokerst
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